SELECTING EVENTS

We have received a number of complaints from chambers and attorneys that docket entries do
not accurately reflect the document being filed. In order to provide a docket entry that is useful
to the judges and attorneys, it is critical that the correct event be chosen.

THE EVENT CHOSEN SHOULD MATCH THE TITLE OF THE DOCUMENT BEING
FILED AND THE TITLE OF THE DOCUMENT SHOULD ACCURATELY REFLECT
THE SUBSTANCE OF THE DOCUMENT.

For reference purposes, a list of events is posted on our web site at:
http://www.tned.uscourts.gov/cmecf/index.htm under "Topics." Please be aware that the Clerk's
Office can add new events. If you would like an event added, please send an email to:
ecfhelp@tned.uscourts.gov



